
 

 

 
GLS / C /636-23                                                                CIRCULAR                                                     08th March 2023  

           Right to Read 

 

Dear Parent, 

The much celebrated ‘Right to Read’ will mark the close of this academic year 2022 - 2023. The theme for 

this edition is ‘Building Reading and Writing Proficiency’ and the planned reading activities and workshops 

will be conducted on the 10th (Friday), and 14th (Tuesday) of March 2023.  

The management and staff at GEMS Legacy School strongly believe that focusing on vocabulary is useful for 

developing knowledge and skills in multiple aspects of language and literacy. This includes helping with 

decoding (phonemic awareness and phonics), comprehension, and also fluency. Vocabulary growth is 

directly related to school achievement. Hence, reading foundations must be developed strongly, and at an 

earlier age in a student’s life. 

The activities planned during the two days are aimed at developing a strong vocabulary that will form the 

foundation for good spoken and written communication skills. Additional details will be provided by the 

respective class teacher.  

We look forward to your wholehearted support. 

Warm regards, 

Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 


